KIRKSVILLE COLLEGE OF OSTEOPATHY AND SURGERY

KIRKSVILLE, MISSOURI

April 10, 1941

Juind and give &

Dr. Forest C. Allen, Athletic Director State University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

We are inviting several practicing physicians to participate in our annual Spring Post- Graduate course which is to be held June 2nd to 7th inclusive. Dr. Hugh Conklin of Battle Creek has consented to appear on the program Monday and Tuesday of that week. I would like to extend the invitation to you to appear on this program during the remainder of the week. If possible we would like to have you either two or three days. Dr. George Laughlin has agreed to reimburse you for your time and your expense. You may choose your own subjects; however it would seem that those attending the course would be interested in treatment of athletic and related injuries.

I would appreciate a reply as soon as possible as we are arranging our program for publication in the next issue of the Journal.

Yours very sincerely,

M. D. WARNER, A.B., D.O., DEAN

MDW: kb